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JSEB Monitoring Committee Meeting 
 

August 8, 2019 
 

Ed Ball Building, Room 825 
 

Minutes 
 

Present: Leslie Campbell, Antoinette Meskel, Nina Sickler 
Absent:  Jessie Spradley and Charles Freshwater 
Staff:  Rose Nettles, Sheliah Brown 
 
Public comments: None 
 
Chair Leslie Campbell called the meeting to order at 2:20 p.m. 
 
The meeting began with the acknowledgement of attendees.  The committee reviewed the 
Monitoring Committee Member update.  Ms. Pegine Echevarria officially submitted her 
resignation as a JSEB Monitoring Committee member. 
 
The committee reviewed the JSEB Training Program Survey.  Each committee member read and 
discussed responses from all sections of the survey.  A few comments from the “Additional 
Comments” section of the survey were further reviewed and discussed by the committee.  It was 
further agreed upon by the committee to complete the review and discussion of the “Additional 
Comments” section of the survey at the next meeting. 
 
The committee determined the next meeting will be held on Thursday October 17, 2019. 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  3:38 p.m. 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:          Brian Hughes, CAO 
 
  


